
                                                                     Edwalton School Council  

                                                     Thursday 9th May 2019, 12.30-1.10pm                       

                                                                                    Minutes 

Attendees:  

School Council Members: Lily, Vaed, Ben, Kashmala, Aiden, Lou, Anjali, Aran, Thomas, Will, Celine, 
Finley, Phoebe, Sam, Zahra, Kheyan, Naomi and Sofia. 

Staff: Mrs Godber, Miss Robins 

Apologies:  Lara and Ava 

Item Key points and actions Action Lead(s) 
And deadline (s) 

1 Welcome and introduction: 
Mrs Godber and Miss Robins welcomed School Council to the meeting. 
 

 

2 Matters arising 

Thank you to the School Council helpers, our new winter menu has now 
been sent off to the County Council. There are a few new additions and 
the menu looks exciting for September.  

Naomi and Vaed spoke about Ernhale visit to our school. They were very 
impressed with our outdoor learning environments and are taking some 
ideas back to their school.  

All the winners for the Trust Awards were sent to Jennie Dunne on the 3rd 
May. Thank you to those who helped with the process, it looks to be a 
very exciting evening.  

School Council have agreed to make a decision on the quiet space at our 
next meeting by going on the field and looking at different possibilities.  

Lou had a look in the School Council suggestion box but no actions were 
needed. Miss Robins reminded reps that during School Council class time 
was an ideal opportunity to ask questions or make suggestions to be 
discussed at meetings.  

Thomas mentioned that we haven’t counted the lunch time Dojo’s. This 
will be our first job at the next meeting before we go onto the field.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3 Date of next meeting  Thursday 23rd May 12.30pm-1pm 
Beech class 

 

 


